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Notification 
 
 
Date: April 17, 2018 

To:  CEL THine Distributors 

From: CEL 

Subject: THN20180417A THC63LVD827 Test-Pkg Site 
 
 
This notification is to inform CEL’s distributors that, effective June 1, 2018, a second Final 
Test / Packaging site is being added for processing THC63LVD827. 
 
As part of Business Continuity Planning, a second site helps to ensure a stable product 
supply. 
 
Packaging materials and dimensions may vary slightly between the original and the second 
site.  However, there is no difference in overall packaging method or quantities, and there is 
no change to form, fit or function of the devices. 
 


